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The NSS cell of Dr BC Roy Engineering College held a charity drive at the nearby Haribazar Village with 
full support from the BCREC Society and blessings of honourable General Secretary, Sri Tarun 
Bhattacharya. 
The charity drive was hosted as part of a two day football competition among local clubs which was 
inaugurated by Panchayat minister Sri Pradip Majumder. At the end of the competition, on 25th 
September, 2022 from 02:00 to 05:00 PM, 100 new sarees were distributed to the needy people of the 
village on behalf of the college to make an auspicious start to the festive season.  
Despite the event being on a Sunday, 10 student volunteers participated enthusiastically and provided 
logistical support along with a few faculty volunteers. Respected Principal, Dr. Sanjay S. Pawar also paid 
a visit to the camp to encourage and motivate the NSS volunteers. 
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sohini ghosh <sohini.ghosh@bcrec.ac.in> Thu, Sep 22, 2022 at 12:09 PM
To: monalisa chakraborty <monalisa.chakraborty@bcrec.ac.in>, ruma ghosh <ruma.ghosh@bcrec.ac.in>,
priyanka.roy@bcrec.ac.in, kamalika tiwari <kamalika.tiwari@bcrec.ac.in>, sunil.choudhary@bcrec.ac.in,
chaity.sarkar@bcrec.ac.in, tapas.roy@bcrec.ac.in, rakesh.biswas@bcrec.ac.in, subhajit.bhattacharya@bcrec.ac.in, koyndrik
bhattacharjee <koyndrik.bhattacharjee@bcrec.ac.in>, ayan.singha@bcrec.ac.in, subhasis.datta@bcrec.ac.in,
nss@bcrec.ac.in, sukalpa.dey@bcrec.ac.in

Dear NSS officers,
BCREC society is all set to host a charity event on the auspicious occasion of Mahalaya on 25th September, 2022, 02:30
pm -05:30 pm. Clothes will be distributed to the needy people from Haribaazar on behalf of the college. Honourable
General Secretary sir has requested for the event to be carried out under the NSS banner. 
As such I will be present at the event and have arranged for a few student volunteers.It is my earnest request to all NSS
faculty members to participate in said event and make it a grand success.
Thank you.
Sohini Ghosh
NSS coordinator
NB: Kindly reply to this mail with information on your availability/ non-availability for the event, so that
arrangements can be made accordingly.
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